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USDA to Begin Accepting
Applications for Expanded
Emergency Livestock Assistance
Program to Help Dairy Producers
Offset Milk Loss Due to H5N1
Print

Confirmed H5N1 Positive Test Results Required for Recovery Assistance

Press Release

Contact: USDA Press
Email: press@usda.gov

WASHINGTON, June 27, 2024 – The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) will
begin accepting applications starting on Monday, July 1 through its updated
Emergency Assistance for Livestock, Honeybees, and Farm-raised Fish Program
(ELAP) to provide financial assistance to eligible dairy producers who incur milk
losses due to Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza, also known as H5N1infection in
their dairy herds...  [More]
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